
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

June 15, 2017 
 
 
 

Ms. Lynn M. Retz 
Secretary to the Commission  
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, KS 66604-4027 

 
 

Dear Ms. Retz: 
 
 

This letter is being filed for Midcontinent Communications in response to the Kansas 
Corporation Commission Order in Docket No. 17-GIMT-426-GIT, dated March 28, 2017.  

 
In compliance with the Federal Communications Commission's Order No. 11-161, 
Midcontinent Communications is reducing its terminating interstate and intrastate end office 
and tandem switched transport access rates to the levels of the corresponding dominant 
incumbent local exchange carrier’s (AT&T-Kansas’) rates.  Midcontinent's intrastate end office 
and tandem switched transport access rates in its Kansas Access Tariff currently refer to the 
corresponding interstate access rates found in the Company's Tariff FCC No. 1.  Therefore, no 
change to Midcontinent Communications’ Kansas Access Tariff is required.  Per the FCC rules, 
Midcontinent Communications will be filing its revisions to Tariff FCC No. 1 on July 18, 2017 
with the effective date of July 31, 2017.   

 
Midcontinent Communication's interstate access tariff, FCC Tariff No. 1 may be viewed at the 
following web address: https://apps.fcc.gov/etfs/public/lecTariffs.action?idLec=527. 

 
Please contact me with any questions regarding this filing.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Vogel 
Director of Regulatory Finance  
Midcontinent Communications  
3901 N Louise Avenue 
Sioux Falls, SD 57107 
605-357-5485 
Nancy.vogel@midco.com 
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